From: Annabel Plumeridge [mailto:anna.plumeridge@kentandessex-ifca.gov.uk]
Sent: 10 December 2018 10:43

To: Thanet Extension
Subject: Registering for Relevant Representation

Dear Kate,

Kent and Essex IFCA are looking to register as an interested party for the Thanet Extension
project. Unfortunately we missed the deadline for this, and have subsequently not been included
in the emailing list or notified of any further developments. Is it possible for us to be included in
the emailing list so we can receive the relevant information and register as an interested party?

If so please let me know, and include my email on the list: annabel.plumeridge@kentandessex-
ifca.gov.uk

Many Thanks,

Anna
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